
  FRANCESTOWN HERITAGE COMMISSION 
         Minutes of Meeting November 14, 2009 
 

Present at the Meeting were Maureen von Rosenvinge, Ann Stewart, Frank Hanchett,  
Bobby Abbott, Joe Ludwig, Barbara Caskie, Abby Dawson and Tom Anderson. 
 
The October Minutes were corrected to forward Minutes to:  Administrative Assistant,  
Attention: Sherry.  The Minutes were then accepted. 
 
The joint meeting between the ZBA and the Planning Board, regarding the cell tower, has been 
rescheduled for December 3rd. 
 
The Town Hall Group has made application to LCHIP and are try to schedule a visit to the  
Town Hall with representatives of Jean Sheehan and Judd Greg. 
 
It was suggested that future articles for the Francestown News might be:  One Year 
After the Ice Storm and an article on the Old Mill Sites.  
 
The application for the Town Hall to be added to the State Register been submitted.  The 
residents of the former O’Neil house, on Main Street, have signed the application to be added 
to the Register. 
 
The Commissions operating budget for 2010 has been submitted in the amount of $2,500 to the 
Budget Committee.  A plan needs to be submitted for CIP.  A breakout by building and what is 
needed must be identified.  Sarah Pyle will be contacted regarding an engineering report on the 
Town Hall that was done in the 70’s or 80’s. 
 
Maureen will let people know the date for the meeting with LCHIP. 
 
The will be no December meeting.  Next meeting will be January 9th. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:50. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


